
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � MAY 7, 2001 
 
 HIGHWAY 427 EXTENSION COMMITTEE 
 
 Recommendation 
 

The City Clerk requests direction with respect to the request from the Highway 427 Extension 
Committee to invite Mayor Margaret Black, Township of King, to be a member of the Committee. 

 
 Background 
 

The Highway 427 Extension Committee, at its meeting of April 19, 2001, made the following 
recommendation: 
 

�That the Highway 427 Extension Committee invite Mayor Margaret Black, Township of 
King, to be a member of this Committee.� 

 
Should Council concur, authorization should be given to the City Clerk to request Mayor Black to 
be a member of this Committee. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
John Leach 
City Clerk 
 
Report prepared by:  Sybil Fernandes, Assistant City Clerk 

 


